> Education Financial Assistance for 2020-2021 School Year <
The Crossville Seventh-day Adventist church family has been a
blessing to so many students throughout the years. We have
donated time and money to help see that our children receive a
Christian education. Many students who would not have otherwise
known the love of Jesus have attended our school and have
committed their lives to Jesus. As times get harder, our needs
increase. More students are looking for something more. Please
seek the Lord for wisdom on how you can help support the young
people who want a Christian education. To make a donation to any
of our school’s accounts, please be sure to mark your tithe envelope
“Inez Wrenn WS, Academy WS, or Student Evangelism.”

Thank you for your financial support for Christian education.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Church Office 931-456-0056
Pastor Larry Owens 423-322-6392
lowens@gccsda.com
Administrative Assistant Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
crossvillesda@gccsda.com
Head Elder Franklin Cobos 931-787-5171
School Office 931-484-3150
Principal Chery Taffe 423-400-6890
FLC Coordinator Roger Greenley 240-401-1123
Calendar Scheduling Shadelle Haley 931-787-8500
Church Clerk Marilyn Maples 828-242-3882

(Please email or call to update phone/address, transfer membership, etc.)
Email: mamaples424@gmail.com

SEND BULLETIN INFO TO
ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com or call 931-456-0056.
Send Audio/Video information or files to audiocsda@gmail.com.

(Please provide bulletin and A/V information by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday.)
Church Website: www.crossvillesda.org

FINDS ITS PROPER
PLACE IN HIM.

COLOSSIANS 1:19
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CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

SABBATH SERVICES
August 14, 2021

FIRST WORSHIP SERVICE

9:00-10:00 AM
Welcome & Announcements David Kellogg
Worship in Giving Christian Record Services David Kellogg
Praise & Prayer Requests David Kellogg
Worship in Prayer David Kellogg
Special Music Cherne Family
Scripture Reading Colossians 1:17-20 David Kellogg
Sermon “We Need Reminding” Pastor Larry Owens
Closing Song “At the Cross” #163
Benediction Pastor Larry Owens

Piano: Robert Hicks

Ushers: Ellie Gibson
Sarah Tyler

Elder in Charge: David Kellogg
Greeters: Joe & Migdalia Roser

Adult Sabbath School
10:00-11:00 AM In the Church

Large Sabbath School Class in the Sanctuary with Dale Shannon
Franklin Cobos’ Class in the Junior Room
New Believer’s Class in the Youth Room

Children’s Sabbath School
Junior-Youth Classes will meet in the Fellowship Hall
Primary Class will meet in the church Primary classroom
Kindergarten & Beginner Class will meet in the Kindergarten
classroom in the church.

Praise Time
11:00- 11:15

Song Leader Joe Roser

SECOND WORSHIP SERVICE
11:15 AM -12:15

Welcome & Announcements

Worship in Giving Christian Record Services
Praise & Prayer Requests

Worship in Prayer

Children’s Story

Special Music

David Kellogg
David Kellogg
David Kellogg
David Kellogg
Denise Bailey
Cherne Family

Scripture Reading Colossians 1:17-20 David Kellogg
Sermon “We Need Reminding” Pastor Larry Owens
Closing Song “At the Cross” #163
Benediction Pastor Larry Owens
Piano: Robert Hicks
WEEK AT A GLANCE
Today 7:32 pm Sabbath Rest Ends
Wednesday 3:00 & 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting
Friday 7:24 pm Sabbath Rest Begins
Next Sabbath 9:00 & 11:15 am Pastor Larry Owens
STEWARDSHIP REPORT
Church Budget Monthly Goal 57525 Aug--to-Date $1751
Inez Wrenn Student Aid Monthly Goal $750 Aug--to-Date 5166
Academy Student Aid Monthly Goal $1250 Aug-to-Date $10
Student Evangelism Monthly Goal $2100 Aug-to-Date S50
FLC Parking Lot Monthly Goal $2020 Aug-to-Date $7831
Hope for Humanity Yearly Goal $2000 Year-to-Date $1391
Last Week Lambs’ Offering $11 | Mission Fund $13

You can mail your tithe to the church office. See the back of the bulletin for the
address.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Welcome Guests! We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with us. If
you are looking for a church home, we would be happy to have you join us.

Prayer Meeting will be held Wednesday, August 18, at 3:00 pm and 6:00 pm
with Pastor Larry Owens.

Membership Transfer 1st Reading

IN: Kyle & Kimberly Kovach from Battlefield Community SDA Church,
Ringgold, GA
IN: Hazen, Barbara, & Marc Briggs from Calhoun SDA Church, Calhoun, GA
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DATES TO KNOW
e Human Foosball Tonight in the FLC from 8:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.
e August 29 - Single Senior Women'’s Spa Day
If you are interested in “Human Foosball” this Saturday night. Please call or

text Migdalia (607) 760-5732.

Women’s Ministry is sponsoring a SPA DAY for Single Senior Ladies on
Sunday, Aug. 29. It will be a way to honor those who have served others their

whole lives..... A time to give back to them. We need volunteers, so please
call Cathy at 423-881-3168. Thank you.

Women’s Ministry is also scheduling volunteers now for the September Bread
of Life Missions soup for the homeless. Please call Cathy at 423-881-3168 to
volunteer.

DUFFLE BAG PROJECT - Our church provides duffle bags for children coming
into foster care in Cumberland Co. | want to thank those of you who have
donated bags, luggage tags, and given money for the purchase of more.
Please keep it coming because the need is great and unfortunately it
continues. Just place your donation in a tithe envelope marked accordingly.
Thank you for your support and please pray for these children. If you have
guestions, you may call Gay Knapp at 277-5012.

A family is in need of a 3 bedroom place to rent or buy by the end of August.
If you know of any available, please contact 352-426-3767.
Angelina Martin

There are a number of pamphlets such as Our Little Friend, Primary Treasure,

and Junior Guide from the last several months. If you have neighbors or

friends with children, it would be great to take some of these leftovers to

them. Also, you could take them to your doctor’s office for children. We will

leave an assortment of them in the rack in the foyer. Please help yourself.
Sabbath School Secretaries

A BIG THANK YOU !!!

Chery Taffe, our new School Principal, & Kimberly Kovach, our new lower
grade teacher would like to extend a very BIG THANK YOU to everyone who
came out to help with the school work bee. It was an amazing turnout and so
much work was completed. You were a blessing. Thank you for sharing your
time, energy, and resources.

Urgent Local Church Family Prayer Requests

08/04 Linda Mihalus’s daughter, Lisa, and son-in-law, John in Fla. - COVID

07/30 Jerry Cox - pain

07/30 Linda Mihalus and family on the death of her sister and her own battle
with double pneumonia

07/24 Ken and Linda Belz - Health

07/20 Pastor Larry’s back

07/20 Martha Seickendick’s Health- as she is having continued testing

07/20 Chuck Case is in the hospital

07/20 Pat Marshall’s health

Please keep these people/projects on this list in your heart and mind for
continuous prayer. If you have any information about the prayer requests and
praises, please contact Shadelle Haley at 931-787-8500.

Let Us Praise God

Let us praise God with you! Tell us when you have answered prayers so we can
put it in the bulletin and let our shut-ins who read our bulletin online see the
Lord at work in their church family.

Jerry Cox is improving

Pastor is getting relief from his discomfort

Teresa, Marvin, and Emily Jenkins are weak but feeling better.

Betty Ostrem is feeling better

Please keep our yound people who are starting school in your prayers.




